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Clinton, Miss.- Department of Revenue Contracts with Ruan to Provide Warehouse Services  
 
The Mississippi Department of Revenue (DOR) has partnered with Ruan Transport Corporation of Des Moines, 
Iowa, to provide warehouse and distribution operations for the Liquor Distribution Center (LDC) located in 
Gluckstadt, Mississippi. 
 
The LDC has faced a dramatic increase in distribution to liquor retailers as a result of increasing sales related to 
the pandemic. Senate Bill 2844 of the 2022 Regular Legislative Session directed the DOR to contract with a third-
party operator for warehouse and distribution services. Through a competitive bidding process, the DOR 
determined that Ruan would provide a partnership best suited to meet the needs of the State of Mississippi 
Liquor Distribution Center.  
 
The DOR is pleased to announce that a contract for the third-party operator has been approved by the Public 
Procurement Review Board (PPRB). The DOR looks forward to partnering with Ruan as we improve service to 
our customers and maximize funding to the State of Mississippi.  
 
“Ruan is excited to partner with the Mississippi Department of Revenue to better serve customers and optimize 
their warehouse distribution operations. Our teams have been working hard to prepare for our launch on June 
19, and we look forward to working with DOR to grow their capabilities to support the residents of Mississippi,” 
said Marty Wadle, Ruan Chief Commercial Officer. 
 
 
 


